
 

Dear First Years,  

Welcome to Vet school and congratulations on making a start to the most 

exciting period of your life! 

We are the Vet Academic Mentors (also known as VAMs) - a group run by 

students, for students. We are a friendly bunch of people who are always 

around to help you with your academic needs.  

Vet school can be daunting; lectures, note taking and revision can be difficult 

things to get used to when you start university. But that’s where we come in. 

We can help with things such as time management, revision techniques, how 

to get the most out of lectures and general academic mindset.  

You never need to feel alone when you’re struggling – it is so common to have 

ups and downs throughout vet school, but there is always someone there to 

help when you need it! 

Please feel free to contact us any time you have any academic worries by 

contacting us individually by email (see the VAMs posters dotted around the 

vet school buildings and attached here). Some of us will also be around during 

welcome week so please do come and say hello, and throughout the year we 

will be running workshops on different aspects of learning.  

We look forward to meeting you – please do reach out if you need anything!  

Best of luck and have fun in your first semester! 

Best wishes, 

The VAMs team x 

  



 

  



 

 


